
Dear Sir;  
 
We would like to announce that poster presentation on science in dentistry will also be 
held in the 2nd Hiroshima Conference on Education and Science in Dentistry. We would 
be pleased if you recommend a faculty member and a graduate student in your 
university as poster presenters. Researchers from around the world will attend the 
conference and all the participants will have an excellent opportunity to discuss their 
current knowledge on science in dentistry  
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Chairman of the Organizing Committee  
2nd Hiroshima Conference on Education and Science in Dentistry  
Dean  
Hiroshima University Faculty of Dentistry  
President  
the Hiroshima University Dental Society  
1-2-3, Kasumi, minami-ku, Hiroshima, 734-8551, Japan  
hkuri@hiroshima-u.ac.jp 
 
 Contents of Abstracts 
The word limit for abstracts is 300 words. Titles, authors and authors’ affiliation are not 
included in the 300 word limit. Please avoid abbreviations. The abstract must contain a 
brief statement of:  
1) background and rationale, 2) hypothesis or study objective 3) deisign and 
experimental methods used, 4)essential results, and 5)conclusion  
 
 Presentations 
The poster area will be 150 cm high by 90 cm wide. Your display should include your 
"program number"of the abstract, title, authors and affiliations. Actual poster 
presentation time is 1 and half hour, 11:45-13:15, October 6 (Saturday). A "Presenters" 
ribbon must be picked up on site for you to wear during the meeting. You are required to 
stay at your poster for the presentation time. No audio-visual equipment is used. 
 
 Competition 
Competition is planned. A shield on which Liquidambar styraciflua, an emblem of 
Hiroshima University Faculty of Dentistry, is drawn will be presented to an excellent 
poster presenter. 
 
 Submission process 
Please prepare the abstract with Microsoft Word.  
Please send your abstract via e-mail to the address below.  
Dead line for the submission is September 7th, 2007.  
e-mail: fusanori@hiroshima-u.ac.jp  
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